
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

27
th
 January, 2024 

NOTICE 

All the students of the college are hereby informed that any issue of the ERP Portal will 

be resolved in the college in B-1 on Monday and Tuesday i.e.  29th and 30th Jan.  2024, 

from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  

Moreover, Semester II and Semester IV students are hereby notified that VAC/SEC 

papers that they have already studied in previous semesters cannot be opted by them 

again. In case, such a thing has happened, students are required to change their 

respective papers. For the same, those students can visit the college as per the above 

mentioned schedule.  

 

(Prof.  Arun Kumar Attree) 

Principal 
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